
Easter Baskets 

2020 

Please share the joy 

of Easter and join in 

this fun, heart-

warming project.  

 

It’s time once again to deliver Easter baskets to 

children who, because of circumstances beyond 

their control, might not receive Easter baskets 

at all. We hope to supply baskets to our Food 

Pantry families as well as children staying at 

nearby shelters.  

For information regarding specific needs, 

contact Cheryl at cdbrunelle@comcast.net or 

508 864 8084 (call or text). 

Baskets may be dropped off in the chapel 

between now and Sunday March 29th.  


